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Please vote no on HB3838 as this will affect more of the employers and also the 

employees. We are a very small bussines and we offer the best care for the elderly 

and frail Oregonians. We don’t need a union to take our rights away and the well 

being of our residents just so they can have more power and actually don’t solve any 

of the issues we have. We need an increase in Medicaid funds not some union to tell 

us how to run our businesses.  

PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB3838 


